BARCROFT NEWS

Vol. 19 No. 9 May, 1986
Tonie Copeland Editor 892-6979
BARCROFT SCHOOL & CIVIC LEAGUE: BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
Pres. 1Ira Belcher 892-6929 Ira Belcher,
Vice-Pres. Margaret Davis 892-6742 Wm. Peine,

Rec. Secy. Terry Andolshek  486-8182 Susan Christopher,
Corr. Secy. James Roach 892-6727 Phyllis Kinsey,
Treas. John Turner 892-6512 Ann Noll.

NEXT MEETING: May 1, 1986 7:30 P.M., 800 S. Buchanan St.

PROGRAM: There will be no formal program in May. However, the
Nominating Committee will submit a slate of officers to be voted
on. We will also consider social critical matter of new and
unfinished business.

REPORT ON APRIL MEETING: The County Board no longer considers
the west side of Arlington Hall a suitable site for the central
police facility. Barcroft owes the Community Concerns Committee
a vote of "thanks'" for this reversal in policy.

Pat Roach of that Committee briefed us on the statue of Arlington
Hall.

At the April 12" County Board meeting the Board accepted our
proposals for the west side of the Hall.

We took the following position on the east side:

1. Support intensive landscaping of any property
the may become available.

2. Support the construction and use of a closed
pavillion.

3. Require the County to show the need for
2 ballfields.

4. Limit night use of the ballfields to 9:00 p.m.
if installed and lighted.

5. Restudy the proposals for a swimming pool and
golf course before eliminating these proposals.

The County Board voted to re-evaluate the proposal for a golf
course.



